
 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi        
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Date: May 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 
RE: Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 

2025 Cost of Service Application  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0031 

 
This is a follow-up to the letter of cost-of-service deferral sent on November 23, 2023, in which 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. ("HHI") respectfully requests that it be scheduled for a 2025 Test Year 
with rates effective January 1, 2025. 
 
HHI is writing to the Ontario Energy Board to inform them that it is working diligently on its Cost-
of-Service Application for rates starting January 1, 2025. Unfortunately, HHI has determined that 
it will not be able to meet the May 1, 2024, deadline, but it believes it will be able to file its Cost-
of-Service rate application with the OEB by the end of June 2024. HHI commits to keep its 
assigned Board Staff updated on its progress toward fulfilling the new deadline. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact the undersigned. 
Please do not hesitate to contact the signatories if additional information is required. 
 
Regards. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel Poulin General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 

 


